
SAMMILANI MAHAVIDYALAYA 

INSTITUTIONAL DISTINCTIVENESS 

 

Sammilani Mahavidyalaya is very much concerned about its social responsibility and the 

institution always tries to uphold its mission of inculcating social and human values in the 

students and generating sense of responsibility and commitment towards the society among 

them. As an effort to achieve this mission, every year a number of programmes are organized, 

under the initiative of the IQAC and with the help of the NSS unit, the sole objective of 

which is benefit of the society. The programmes are basically awareness generating and 

social outreach programmes.  Besides, some of the departments occasionally undertake such 

initiatives on their own. The performance of the institution in this direction, during the year 

2018-19, is mentioned below: 

 An awareness programme on dengue and chikungunya was organized on 28th 

September, 2018 in the college campus as well as in the nearby D Block of 109ward 

of the Kolkata Municipality Corporation. 

  A health check-up camp for the students, teachers as well as for the residents of the D 

Block, was organized on 8th of February, 2019, in collaboration with the Narayana 

Superspeciality Hospital, Howrah. Thalassemia tests were conducted and reports of 

the testes were delivered subsequently. Blood group detection and routine health 

check-up were also done under the supervision of expert doctors.  

 Blood donation camp was also arranged as a part of this health check-up programme, 

where many students, teaching and non- teaching staff donated blood.  

 A free eye check-up camp was organized on 7th March, 2019, in collaboration with 

Dr. Agarwal’s Eye Hospital. 

 Special campaigning programme on different social and health issues was conducted 

in the D block area from 16th to 26th March, 2019. 

 The Department of Geography has undertaken an initiative to generate the sense of 

social responsibility among the departmental students, named ‘Geography and 

Society’. As a part of this scheme, tree saplings were distributed to all the teachers 

and about 200 students, in the month of August, 2018, for promoting a green and 

clean environment.  Blankets were also distributed to the footpath dwellers of 

Sonarpur station area under the initiative of the departmental students and teachers in 

the last week of December, 2018. 

 

 

 


